
  Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
(608)789-7505 

Fax (608)789-8184 

   
  September 9, 2014 
    
RE:   RAILROAD BRIDGE OVER LA CROSSE RIVER REPAIRS      

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, WI 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Railroad Bridge Over La Crosse River 
Repairs project: 
 
PEMBER COMPANIES, INC.   $198,750.00 
MENOMONIE, WISCONSIN 
 
Janke General Contractors   $239,999.00 
Athens, Wisconsin 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.   $244,000.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Braund Building Center, LLC   $246,400.00 
Onalaska, Wisconsin 
 
J.F. Brennan Company, Inc.   $246,600.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Edward Kraemer Sons, Inc.   $278,500.00 
Plain, Wisconsin 
 
Larson Construction Company, Inc.   $284,000.00 
Chippewa Falls, Wisconsin 
 
Olympic Builders General Contractors   $337,758.00 
Holmen, Wisconsin 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Railroad Bridge Over La Crosse River Repairs project 
is $300,000.00.  

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to PEMBER COMPANIES, INC. 
in the amount of $198,750.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 


